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Kathryn Green
7742 Highlands Drive
Rockford, IL. 61102

June 17, 2016
Dear Kathryn Green,

Congratulations! Oregon Elementary School has been selected to receive a 2016-2017 Readers’ Choice
Grant from the ISLMA/LBSS Endowment Fund.

You should expect to receive your Monarch Award (K-3) book set at the address you listed on the
application by August 1, 2016. The book vendor is Ingram. If there is a change to your shipping
address or you do not receive the books by August 10", please notify our corporate office. We request
that you place the enclosed labels in the books that you receive. This will show they were donated to
your library by the Endowment Fund.

We hope your students enjoy the books, and we wish you success with your Readers’ Choice
programming. Please submit your student votes by the March deadline via the online ballot,
Thank you for helping us “promote reading in Tllinois.”

Sincerely,
Anna Nalewajka, Chair
I[SLMA/LBSS Endowment Fund Board




